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The Elite English School

CIR/EES/SEPT/2423-24 Date: Sept 12, 2024

ONAM CELEBRATION

**HAPPY ONAM**

Dear Parent and student,

Greetings of Onam!

The return of our students back to school after a refreshing summer break is a
happy time for us. It coincides with the celebration of Onam, the festival of
Kerala that unites the entire state in welcoming their benevolent king.

To celebrate Onam we at Elite English School, are organizing a Special
Assembly to be conducted on Friday 13" September 2024.

Students may come to school on Friday, 13t September, dressed in their
traditional and comfortable attire as part of the celebrations.

The traditional floral arrangement Pookalam also will be showcased. Please
send 1(only one) small packet of flowers with your ward for the creation of floral
patterns with their classmates.

We appreciate your cooperation and support at all our school events.

This is for your information.

Regards,




